
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Holly Grove Middle School 7th and 8th Grade Band Students and Parents: 
 

 
Complete the following items no later than July 15th (tracks 1,2,3) and August 5th (track 4):  
 

1. Go to the Holly Grove Band website (www.hollygrovebands.com), read the handbook and 
complete the information form.  Students who complete band handbook by due date will 
receive 1 free practice record for quarter 1. 

2. Place the Band Concert dates on your calendar. Inform Mr. Capps now of any conflicts. 
3. Confirm that you have a smart music account that is active and you can access.  If not, be 

sure to create an account at www.smartmusic.com  (we will be using the new smart music 
this year).  Please see the class codes for smart music below. 

4. Plan to either fundraise this fall or send in $40 for the music/maintenance donation.  The 
donation will provide your child a smart music account to use at home and a band t-shirt. 
 

 
 
 
 

6th Grade Tracks 1&2 
(3rd Period) 

6th Grade Track 3&4 
(4th Period) 

8th Grade (All Tracks) 
(5th Period) 

7th Grade (All Tracks) 
(8th Period) 

PEXDL-7NZ67 QZRPZ-3AWUT TFJM6-NU73E YR2AF-FJDWE 

 
 
 
I firmly believe that ongoing communication between school and home is essential for your child’s 
success in school, so if I can ever be of assistance, or if you simply wish to discuss your child’s 
progress in band, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Adam Capps, Band Director 
Telephone: 919-567-4177 ext. 20470 

E-Mail: acapps@wcpss.net   
www.hollygrovebands.com 
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